
Hinkley Connection Project
 

Temporary footpath diversions AX24/11, AX24/13, and AX3/42
From 20 August 2021 for six months

We’re building a new high new 57 km high voltage electricity  
line to connect six million homes and businesses to new sources 
of low carbon energy and help the UK meet its ambitious net zero 
target by 2050.

As part of this, we’re working with Western Power Distribution 
(WPD) to make changes to the existing electricity network and to 
connect the new WPD substation at Sandford.

Contact us
For further information and to register for project updates, please 
contact our Community Relations Team.

hinkleyconnection@nationalgrid.com
www.hinkleyconnection.co.uk 
0800 377 7347 (24 hour)
Freepost H POINT CONNECTION

Working in partnership with

We’re sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 


